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Please take notice that a public hearing will be held, pursuant to Council File No. 09-584, concerning the use
of Project Labor Agreements on the Ford Site Redevelopment Project, on December 4, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. in
the City Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, Minnesota.
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